
Allen, Meredith 

5/26/2014 11:42:07 PM
Randolph, Edward F. (edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Drought Resolution 

Thanks. I will check in with them.

> On May 26, 2014, at 12:05 AM, "Randolph, Edward F." <edward.randolph@,cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:
>
> It is in SED hands and not mine, but the last I heard it was on track for the 12th.
>
>
>
>
» On May 23, 2014, at 9:47 PM, "Allen, Meredith" <MEAe@pge.com> wrote:
»
» Ed,
»
» Do you need any additional infomiation? Is the resolution on track for 6/12? I know you are leaving soon and 
wanted to check in before you go. I hope you have a great trip!

»
» Meredith
»
» On May 19, 2014, at 8:44 PM, "Randolph, Edward F." 
<edward.randolph@cpuc ,ca. gov<mailto: edw ard.randolph@.cpuc. ca. gov» wrote:

»
» Meredith
»
» The PPT you sent is helpful but it is a 60 page document that repeats the same 6 pages 10 times. Can you help 
me out and send me one that is just 6 pages.

»
» Edward Randolph | Phone: 415-703-2083 | Cell: 916-601-9635
»
» From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.coml 
» Sent: Friday, May 16, 2014 4:39 PM 
» To: Randolph, Edward F.
» Cc: Cherry, Brian K 
» Subject: Drought Resolution
»
» Ed,
»
» PG&E is already conducting all required vegetation management compliance work. In addition, in response to 
the drought, PG&E would like to conduct incremental work that would mitigate the risk of fires associated with 
our facilities and reduce the impact of any fires on our facilities, including partnering with other stakeholders,
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such as Cal Fire. Attached is a presentation that we provided to SED and Energy Division that describes the 
incremental work and a letter from the Board of Forestry.

»
» Also, in response to your question, PG&E did not submit a formal request that the CPUC issue a resolution but 
have had numerous discussions and email exchanges with SED and Energy Division requesting a resolution.

»
» Hope this information helps. Please let me know if you would like to discuss.
»
» Have a great weekend!
»
» Thanks, 
» Meredith
»
»
» PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
» To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/
»
»
»
» PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
» To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/
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